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Mrs. Renee Kotsianas, Principal  

Mr. James Carr, Assistant Principal  
Mr. Paul Walski, Assistant Principal  

VOLLEYBALL 

TOURNAMENT  
 

The Student Council  

organized the team 

building volleyball 

tournament .  Each team 

had to come up with a 

team name and create 

T-Shirts. Students then 

had to find a staff 

member to be on their 

team.  

 

After several rounds of 

matches t he 7 th  grade 

òDilly-Dilly ó t eam came 

out on top and beat an  

8 th  grade team.  

 

Congratulations to:  Mr. 

James, Billy Caruso, 

Josh  Michigan, Joey 

Nolan and Ray Vito.    

The winners of the 
Magazine Drive 
Fundraiser received a 
special lunch.  They 
were picked up in a 
white limo and driven 
ǘƻ /ǳȊȊƛƴΩǎ tƛȊȊŜǊƛŀ 
and Restaurant for a 
tasty lunch.  Thanks to 
all of the students 
who participated in 
this fundraiser.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PENNY WARS ̧ MASCOT FUNDRAISER 

In an effort to raise money to purchase a new VMMS mascot costume.  The Student Council was on 
the scene in the cafeteria to promote the fundraiser.  Students were asked to vote for their favorite 
teacher by donating pennies.  Unfortunately for these six popular teachers who won, the prize was 
to dress in a costume and wear it the entire day.  Pictured Above:  Mrs. Nolasco, Mr. Coyle and 
Mrs. Reilly  - Pictured Below:  Mr. Lafferty, Mr. Brunner and Mrs. Wnuk  



 
 
 

 

 

The Character Education C ommittee at Veterans Memorial Middle School is proud 

to announce that we are  starting a "Student Character Education Club"!   The club 

will be called òMindful Mustangs ó and it  will focus on the 6  pillars of  character 

with a focus on community connections.  

 

The committee is  reaching out to our staff and  community to see who is 

interested in being interviewed by the students as their first project.   They would 

ask questions about how you use any of the  pillars in your daily life.   They are 

going  to record the  interviews and share them during our VMMS  morning 

announcements.  

I f you are interested in having a student intervie w you, please email 

LMcFadden@brickschools.org.      

DO YOU HAVE CHARACTER ?  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

òBRAIN WASH ASSEMBLYó 

The PTA sponsored a  òBrain Wash Assemblyó for the 7th  and 8th  grade students.  Students and 

staff were selected from the audience to answer various curriculum based questions.  This is 

always a fun-filled assembly and we would like to thank the PTA for continually contributing to 

the educational well -being of our stu dents.  

Weather Reading 
Carnival 

The sixth grade science classes have been 
attending the reading carnival at the library.  
The reading carnival is celebrated in honor 
of National Reading Month!   Mrs. 
Pellegrino prepared various 
reading activities in which the students 
participated to learn about different 
weather factors and types of energy.   She 
customized the carnival to fit the sixth 
grade weather unit.  Students had a great 
time learning about clouds, rainbows, solar 
energy, wind turbines, and so much more! 
Stop down to talk with Mrs. Pellegrino and 
sign up your class today!  

 

DRAMA SHOW 

 SAVE THE DATE 

As warm weather approaches we would like to remind 
students that administration and staff shall determine proper 
dress and reserves the right to discipline any student in 
violation.  Students dressed inappropriately will be given an 
opportunity to conform prior to receiving disciplinary action.  
The school administration reserves the right to determine 
�Á�Z���š�Z���Œ���š�Z�����•�š�µ�����v�š�[�•�����š�š�]�Œ�����]�•���Á�]�š�Z�]�v���š�Z�����o�]�u�]�š�•���}�(�����������v���Ç�����v����
modesty and/or a distraction to the learning environment.  
Expectations for student dress have been established to 
enhance the health and safety of the students and to avoid 
distractions to the educational process.   

 

 


